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Members Display and Demonstrate
at Tomato Festival & Craft Show
Holly Hill Farm, Cohasset. MA
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Wanted Poster! Bill Dooley at Lathe
Reward - Bucket of Wood Chips!
2010 MSSW Officers $00°5° S, Next Meeting
President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234 % Tuesday, August 24,2010, 7:00 P.M.

At HankCahill’s Dust Bowl
Refreshments by: Mal Partridge
Member Challenge: Come to meeting!
Demonstration: TBD

Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 826-6254

Secretary - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883

Librarian - Ron Robertson (781-545-8295)

Newsletter - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883

Web site: http://msswt.org/ or http://www.msswt.org/
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Vice President - Richard Friberg (508) 378-2436 (!‘)D
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Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl
President’s Report and General Business

Hank received information from Craft Supplies.
Wally reported $1248 in treasury.

He also described how our pieces will be displayed at
February 2011 exhibit at Norwell James Library. Room
for 17-18 hanging pieces, 50 ft. of shelf space and some
room for pedestals. A name list of hanging pieces is
needed for show.

Ron reported he has added a new book to library and
still has VHS items for sale or may give away.

Mal reported that AAW is interested in how they can
get more Chapters to contribute to Symposium Collabo-
rative Challenge. He also had an interesting newspaper
article featuring member Jim Denker.

Sid reported that Dave Hutchin’s was at his shop and
doing fine.

Members reviewed the AAW Hartford Symposium.
Bob Allen thanked those members who volunteered.

David Rice was team leader of the volunteers group.
He thanked the 20 members from MSSW, who in their
orange T shirts helped at the Symposium.

Nigel gave an interesting review of the show.

There was a large trade show and the Instant Gallery
was awsome. Sliced up bowl sold for $34,000 at
auction. He also had a piece in auction.There were
1500 at banquet and a great meal was served.

Turnings for the AAW 8 cube were discussed. A fee
of $20 is required for cube.

The Cohasset show was reviewed. $1390 in sales. John
Destrampe said we need more members selling to help
cover booth cost. The roof of booth blew off twice.
Sales Saturday were $738 - best day. There was a
thunderstorm on Sunday. Demonstrations went well.

Jeff reported that a past member, Roger Hill, received a
Blue Ribbon for wood turnings.

A Saturday AM Chain saw party was to be set up by
Jeff for an Ash tree and a Cherry and Oak burl.

Nigel announced a Summer Party and meeting on
Saturday, July 31st, at his shop/home. A map was
available with directioins.

Hand’s On at Hank’s shop scheduled for July 17th and
August 14th at 10 AM.

Steve Wiseman volunteered to cleanup equipment
boxes.

Bob Sutter donated a AAW Symposium Book.

A Show and Tell was held and Jim Denker demon-
strated.

Associate Editor Leaves Us
She did a purrfectly great job!

Septemner 1998 issue:

AS THE WOOD TURNS

Seplenither 1998

Don’t Get Caught Napping!

Rest in Peace - Aria Pounce Partridge
Born 3/14/95 - RIP 7/24/2010



Jim Denker Demonstrated turning a §
candlestick with is Denker Tool

Richard Frlbefg’s Barn Raising
¥ 4 e el N A



ShOW K T] ) June 2010

David Rice’s Maple bowl Ken'’s six axis bleached Cherry bowl _—
v 2 en's Six axis 5 eacnec LACITy BOWL - g hooley’s Red Maple Burl bowls

Jeff;s Kingston Black Walnut bowls

Wayne Miller’s segmented
Bloodwood and Ebony vase Andy Osborne’s Oak bowls

Bill George’s Oak bowl

Nigel’s Box Elder vase &
14” dia. x 26+ tall Dusty’s Spalted Maple medalians

Mystery piece



